
 

 

 

2 September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Playground Refurbishment - Temporary Access Arrangements 

I hope you and your families have had a restful summer break. I am writing to inform 

you that the playground refurbishment project is not yet complete. As a result, we will 

need to make some temporary adjustments to how we access and use the school site 

during the first week of term. 

Key Points for Parents and Carers: 

Main Gate Access: Please avoid using the main gate entrance if possible. If you must 

use it, take extra care as space will be limited. 

Parking: We kindly ask that you do not drive or park outside the main gates, as 

contractors may have vehicles parked there, significantly narrowing the space and 

increasing risk. 

Playground Access: When entering the playground, please stick to the newly laid tarmac 

path and ensure children do not wander into any other areas of the site. 

Playtime Arrangements: During the school day, children will be using the school field for 

playtime and lunch breaks until the playground is fully accessible. Can you send in a 

spare pair of shoes or wellies so the children can access without spoiling any new 

school shoes.  

We appreciate your support and cooperation in keeping everyone safe during this time. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 


